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Comments: Could you possibly look into the program being utilized by the Salt River Wild Horse Management

Group?  From what I have read, they are using the PZP program, and it appears that the number of foals being

born this past year has decreased substantially.  This could be a more humane alternative to the planned

removal of the Heber Wild Horses.  Thank you for your consideration.


